Removing the Stigma

Thursday, October 1, 2015

Presentation: 5:30pm

Please join

UMass Memorial - HealthAlliance Hospital and The Shine Initiative

for a panel discussion featuring local youth and community members as they share their personal experiences and their journey of helping to remove the stigma of mental illness.

Moderated by Deborah Weymouth,
President & CEO, UMass Memorial - HealthAlliance Hospital

Location:

UMass Memorial - HealthAlliance Hospital Leominster Campus, Simonds Building, 60 Hospital Road Entrance F, Guild Conference Room

Light refreshments will be served

For more information or to register, contact Amanda Landry, alandry@healthalliance.com or 978-466-2341





